
 

March 2021 

 

Spring has Sprung!!! 
 

 

Welcome Everybody to my second newsletter of 2021.  

I'd like to begin this edition by saying a BIG THANK YOU to all that have purchased 
products, taken part in the raffle & sent messages asking how I am.  

You have kept me going & kept my spirits up during this third lockdown & I'm eternally 
grateful. 

 
 

 
 

 
Gosh it's hard to believe that it’s been almost a year 
since the start of the first Covid19 lockdown & yet 

here we are still in lockdown three.  
 

I think the beautiful weather we had last weekend 
reflected the optimism & positivity we were all 

feeling following the PM’s announcement on 22nd 
February advising of his lockdown exit strategy.  

 
I think we’re all motivated & ready to do our bit to 
keep these exit plans on track thus paving the way 

for the most Fantastic summer. 
 

 



 

 

The grand reopening for Beauty at Obelisk 
 
 

 

So the plan is, all being well, doors can reopen 
on 12th April & all beauty, holistic & clinical 
treatments are able to resume.  

So far there are no new protocols that I need to 
put in place to reopen, however mask wearing, 
hand sanitising, temperature checking, 
ventilation, & the Covid19 checklist must 
remain in place.  

I will continue to contact you the day before 
your treatment to carry out the Covid19 safety 
checks. If you do not hear from me by 8pm the 
day before your treatment then something has 
gone wrong with my diary system. In this 

instance please telephone me so that I can put this right. It is paramount that you ​do not 
turn up for your appointment if you haven't had the Covid19 safety check phone call ​as it 
increases the risk of you coming into contact with other customers unnecessarily. 

If you have a lash lift, eyebrow or eyelash tint booked I must see you 48 hours prior to your 
treatment to carry out a patch test. Studies have shown that exposure to the Covid19 virus 
can increase sensitivities making you more susceptible to a possible reaction. This is a legal 
requirement stipulated by my insurance company. 

 



 

 

So what’s new in the world of Beauty at Obelisk 
 
 

 
You know me, I never sit still for too long!!! I have been a busy little bee completing more 

training to provide some fabulous new treatments to you.  
 

***You now have 18 Eve Taylor London Facials Treatments to choose from*** 
 

This may seem excessive, but these treatments have been specifically designed to treat 
multiple skin conditions & concerns while taking into consideration your skin type.  

  
If you're short of time but still wish to have professional facial treatments, then I have the 

perfect solution for you. The Target + facials are 30 minute treatments that are purely 
results focused. By using key formulations along with the supreme technology of the Eve 

Taylor Ultrasonic Micro-Therapy Device, the effects & results of your facial treatment are 
dramatically & noticeably improved. 

 
All treatments are on the website for you to view, & if you're unsure of which facial to have, 

then I’m here to help advise & guide you?!?!  
 

 
***Indulge in one of the new Eve Taylor London Spa Body Treatments*** 

 

READ MORE ON MY WEBSITE  

 

 
Prepare to be well & truly pampered & oh 
my goodness I think you deserve it after 
what you've been through these last 12 

months!!!  
 

These treatments are pure bliss...you can 
completely relax & de-stress, help to 

detoxify the body before embarking on a 
new diet, firm up loose skin or get your skin 
glowing & radiant before slipping into that 

nice little bikini for your holiday bobs.  
 

 
READ MORE ON MY WEBSITE  

https://www.beautyatobelisk.co.uk/facial-treatments/
https://www.beautyatobelisk.co.uk/spa-body-treatments/


 
 

 

And here’s what has changed in the world of Beauty at Obelisk 
 
 

 
 

***Pricing of Treatments*** 
 

Each year I review my prices but, due to the challenges that the Covid19 pandemic, has 
meant prices have gone up ever so slightly more than they would normally. 

 
My prices didn’t change after reopening after each lockdown, even with the additional cost 

of PPE and added insurances I am required to hold. 
 

These new prices will come into effect on 12th April 2021.  
 
 

*** Tip & Overlay Nail Enhancements*** 
 

This treatment is no longer available, but I am still offering Gelish Nail Polish treatments. If 
however, you would like acrylic nail enhancements or nail art, I can recommend a fabulous 

nail technician that can provide this service.  
 
 

***Opening hours*** 
 

Starting from 1st June 2021 I will be introducing my new working hours 
These will be 

 
Monday  9.30am - 3pm  

Tuesday Closed 
Wednesday 9.30am - 3pm 
Thursday 9.30am - 8pm 

Friday 9.30am - 8pm  
Saturday 9am - 4pm  

Sunday Closed 
 

The salon will be closed on bank holidays. 
 

I am also looking at making my hours of work more seasonal based   



 
 

Mothers Day 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Mothers Day seems to have crept up on us this 
year & is now only 10 days away!!!  
 
If you have no idea what to get for your Mum this 
year, then let me help you select the perfect gift 
for her.  
 
All gifts will be beautifully gift wrapped, so all you 
need to do is sit back & relax. 
 
 
 

If your kids, husband or partner need a bit of inspiration on what to get you, just pop my 
details under their noses. I can definitely work my magic & provide them with some great 
gift ideas from the Eve Taylor London range or maybe a gift voucher which is redeemable 

against treatments & products.  
 

 
 

 

Until we can meet again, please stay safe and sane my darlings 

 

 
 

Tracy Boatman xxx 

 
 
 
 
 
 


